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For immediate release 

 

News Release 
ACPD seeks information about apparently burglary overnight 

Officer discovers burglary at Ark Veterinary Associates; money, tech stolen 

ARKANSAS CITY, Kan. (November 26, 2019) — The Arkansas City Police Department is seeking any 
leads about a burglary that apparently occurred last night at a veterinary clinic in east-central Ark City. 

Around 11:01 p.m. Nov. 25, an Arkansas City police officer noticed damage at the Ark Veterinary 
Associates building, located at 907 E. Kansas Ave. A building check revealed evidence of a burglary. 

Initial reports indicate that money and video recording equipment were stolen from the business. 

This incident still is under investigation. However, anyone with information about this crime is asked 
to contact the Arkansas City Police Department at (620) 441-4444. 

Those wishing to remain anonymous may contact Cowley County Crime Stoppers, which offers 
rewards of up to $2,500 for information leading to an arrest. 

Call (620) 442-7777 in Arkansas City or (620) 221-7777 in Winfield, or visit www.tipsubmit.com or 
accs.crimestoppersweb.com to make an anonymous report. 

An anonymous tip also can be submitted by texting ACTIPS to 847411. 
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